
 
 

From: Dennis Sweetland 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: State Board of Health Meeting 8/20 
Date: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 2:44:10 PM 

Hello.  Please accept my note for the board meeting as being strongly against vaccination mandates for college 
students.  Forcing a student to receive an injection or be kicked out of school is immoral, unethical, and goes against 
the right to choose what happens with one’s own body. 

Thank you, 
Dennis Sweetland 
Washoe Valley, NV 


